CKET OFFICE COPY

Los Alamos National Laboratory Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545

DATE: November 26, 1990

IN REPLY REFER TO: HSE-3-FSA:90-235

MAIL STOP: J566

TELEPHONE: (505) 665-3926

Dr. Alfred Amendola Deputy Director Mail Stop S118B Division of Safety Research NIOSH 944 Chestnut Ridge Road Morgantown, WV 26505-2888

Dear Dr. Amendola:

I have been asked to attend the NIOSH Conference on Assessment of Performance Levels for Industrial Respirators on January 9-11, 1991 to represent the Industrial Hygiene Group of the Los Alamos National Laboratory. I would appreciate being able to present a brief oral talk of no more than 20 minutes on the general topic "Philosophy of Respirator Testing." Thank you.

Sincerely,

Alan Hack

Facility and Safety Analysis Section

Cy:

Bruce Reinert, HSE-5, MS K499

Gary Noonan, NIOSH

FSÁ Chrono

FSA Reading File